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Christianity in the Holy Land, Past and Present Saul P. Colbi 1969
Congressional Record United States. Congress The Congressional Record is the official record of the proceedings and
debates of the United States Congress. It is published daily when Congress is in session. The Congressional Record
began publication in 1873. Debates for sessions prior to 1873 are recorded in The Debates and Proceedings in the
Congress of the United States (1789-1824), the Register of Debates in Congress (1824-1837), and the Congressional Globe
(1833-1873)
Conflict in the Holy Land: From Ancient Times to the Arab-Israeli Conflicts Robert C. DiPrizio 2020-02-29 With more
than 250 cross-referenced entries covering every aspect of conflict in the Holy Land, this illuminating book will help
students understand the volatile history of Palestine and Israel and its impact on the rest of the world. Palestine is
considered a sacred land by Christians, Jews, and Muslims. This has contributed to the violence that has ravaged the
Holy Land throughout its long history. This A–Z reference work, which defines the Holy Land as historic Palestine (the
combined territories of Israel, the West Bank, and the Gaza Strip), covers such ancient conflicts as Egypt's rule over
Canaan, the reign of King David, and the Jewish Revolts against the Roman Empire. In addition, the title includes
detailed entries on such medieval conflicts as the Crusades and such contemporary conflicts as the Arab-Israeli wars.
The reference begins with an introduction that provides readers with the necessary context to understand the region's
bloody history and a comprehensive chronology that will help students construct a more complete picture of conflict in
the Holy Land. Then come hundreds of key entries on the events, individuals, groups, places, and ideologies that have
played an important role in the strife there. The title concludes with an expansive bibliography that will aid students
looking to do more research on the topic and a thorough index. More than 250 A–Z entries on a variety of conflicts
throughout the long history of the Holy Land Contributions from dozens of distinguished scholars and independent
historians from a variety of disciplines Dozens of illustrations and maps depicting conflict in the Holy Land
Life: Holy Lands Editors of Life 2002-11-27 Examines the shared beliefs of the world's three major monotheistic
religions--Judaism, Christianity, and Islam--and their holy places, providing information about Israel, the West Bank,
the Sinai, and Saudi Arabia.
Holy Land, Unholy War Anton La Guardia 2007-07-26 There are few more compelling and more tragic issues in the world
today than the bitter struggle between Palestinians and Israelis. Their tiny patch of land, desperately crowded and
with few resources, has been a focus for so many years of rival claims and counter-claims that it has become almost
impossible to make sense of the daily reporting. The best guide to the region is Anton La Guardia’s highly acclaimed
Holy Land, Unholy War. More than any other book, Holy Land, Unholy War disentangles myths and realities and gives a
brilliantly clear and thoughtful picture of an unhappy place. This new edition is fully revised and updated to late
2006.
Experiencing Israel Tony Evans 2020-03-03 Follow in the Footsteps of Your Savior If you’ve ever wanted to walk the
streets Jesus trod or hike the hills He travelled, you can now do so… and discover the Holy Land like never before.
Explore the Holy Land from wherever you are in Experiencing Israel with Dr. Tony Evans. This guided tour of key
locations in the Bible reveals the historical and spiritual significance of each place. As you see Israel up close
through the pages of this book, you will… gain a deeper understanding of the events of the Bible through the geography,
history, and people of the land gather insights that enrich your knowledge of God’s Word and build on the spiritual
foundations of your faith feel as if you are there as you view the stunning, full-color photography throughout find
practical applications that bring the world of the Bible into your life today Whether for the first time, or all over
again, take your faith journey deeper…with Experiencing Israel.
The Prophet Isaiah Carl Wilhelm Eduard Nägelsbach 1884
Painting the Holy Land in the Nineteenth Century Yehoshua Ben-Arieh 1997 The Holy Land has captures the attention of
mankind since the very beginning of human civilization, and even more so from the early days of Christianity.
Nineteenth-century Palestine fired the imagination of the Western world. Improved travel facilities and greater
political stability in the Near Easst brought ever-increasing numbers of visitors to the Holy Land, affecting the
quantity and quality of the pictorial depictions of its sites and scenes. Like other countries in the exotic Muslim
East, Palestine also became a point of focal interest for painters of the Orientalist school. The author has assembled
a fascinating collection of unique works of art, executed in the diverse styles of nineteenth-century painting. Around
these reproductions, many of them in colour, he reconstructs the story of the artists who produced them, who came from
many European countries and from North America. The result is an important and unique perspective on the sites,
persons, events and customs of the Holy Land in that century.
God, Guns and Israel Michael Hamilton 2009-04-01 It was the Old Testament-inspired theology of Nonconformist British
politicians which created the state of Israel, just as much as the longings of Zionists for a homeland. Looking into
the backgrounds and actions of Lloyd George's War Cabinet, Hamilton establishes that these ten Britons created the
conditions for the emergence of Israel.
The Jewish People, the Holy Land, and the State of Israel Richard C. Lux 2010 Over forty years have passed since the
1965 Second Vatican Council's groundbreaking declaration Nostra Aetate, which promoted an ongoing and necessary
relationship between the Catholic Church and the Jewish people. Gathering together the fruits of this interreligious
dialogue, Richard C. Lux reflects on future possibilities and new directions for this relationship by considering the
religious significance of the Holy Land. This presentation includes an historical overview that traces important
developments, a paradigmatic shift in understanding to resolve the two-covenant versus one-covenant model of the
Jewish-Christian relationship, the significance of the Holy Land for Palestinian Christians and Palestinian Muslims,
and new ways in thinking about a theological model, for the modern State of Israel. Stimulus Books are made possible by
the generous support of the Stimulus Foundation for the publication of books to further the mutual understanding
between Jews and Christians. Book jacket.
The Scattered Nation and Jewish Christian Magazine Carl Schwartz 1866
The Holy Land Key Ray Bentley 2014-02-18 Don’t Just Read Prophecy. Step into Its Fulfillment. The study of prophecy
inspires elaborate timelines and speculation about which world leader might rise to power in the last days. But
meanwhile, it’s far too easy to miss the significant prophetic signs contained in stories of biblical characters, in
God’s creation, and in the lives and actions of today’s Israelis and Palestinians. The Holy Land Key opens our eyes to
little-known aspects of prophecy, including: · God’s master plan revealed in the seven Feasts of the Lord · The
ingathering of God’s people, and the ways Israelis are hearing from God today · Significant prophetic patterns
discovered in the lunar cycle · Awe-inspiring testimonies to God’s glory spelled out in the night sky · Glimpses of
God’s future kingdom revealed in the stories of well-known figures from Scripture For decades, author and pastor Ray
Bentley has partnered with God’s people in Israel, including Judea and Samaria, the area known as the West Bank. There,
he witnesses the fulfillment of prophecy firsthand. This is your introduction to prophetic signs that God reveals in
sometimes unexpected ways. He does not want us to miss the work he is doing to usher in the coming Kingdom.
The Israel Museum, Jerusalem Israel Museum Curators 2005-11-01 With almost 300 full-color reproductions and fascinating
in-depth commentaries by the museum's curators, the book is both beautiful and informative. Its four main sections
correspond to the museum's organization - Art, Judaica, Archaeology, Youth Wing. The Israel Museum collection of
Judaica and Jewish ethnography is considered the most comprehensive in the world. Included are a number of whole
synagogues from historical communities around the world and a rich assortment of ritual and religious objects, as well
as clothing, jewelry, and other material. Together, they offer an illuminating overview of Jewish ritual, custom, and
day-to-day life in many cultures. The Archaeology Wing houses the largest and most important collection of antiquities
from the Holy Land, and its permanent archaeological exhibition takes visitors from the prehistoric period and the
emergence of Homo sapiens up to the Middle Ages. Many of its exhibits are of profound universal significance since it
was in this region that the world's first organized religions were born more than 10,000 years ago. established an
international reputation for its innovative activities, is presented in the book's fourth section.
Tears in the Holy Land Deanna Armbruster 2003 Tears in the Holy Land begins where the nightly news leaves off--putting
a human face, one of suffering and determination, on what was once just a headline. In this collection of oral
histories based on interviews with Palestinians and Israelis, we hear the voices of those directly affected by the
conflict in Israel/Palestine. They speak with a commendable sincerity that reaches out from the pages and demands
critical consideration. The question of which side is right and which side is wrong fades into the background as
another truth emerges: the cycle of violence must cease for the sake of the personal and economic security of all
people in the holy land and the world at large.
Imagining the Holy Land Burke O. Long 2003 At the Chautauqua Institution in New York, visitors could walk down
Palestine Avenue to "Palestine" and a model of Jerusalem, or along Morris Avenue to a scale model of the "Jewish
Tabernacle." At the St. Louis World's Fair of 1904, a replica of Ottoman Jerusalem covered eleven acres, while today,
300 miles to the southeast, a seven-story-high Christ of the Ozarks stands above a modern re-creation of the Holy Land
set in the Arkansas hills."--BOOK JACKET.
The Bible and the Image Yeshayahu Nir 1985 Examines the cultural, social, political, and economic biases of Westerners
photographing scenes of the Holy Land during the nineteenth century
Kirban's Book of Charts on Prophecy Salem Kirban 1969
Pilgrimage in the Holy Land Paul John Wigowsky 2013-05 A pilgrimage to the Holy Land (Israel) is the ultimate goal of
every Christian and Jewish pilgrim. The Holy Land is the setting of most of the stories in the Scriptures. To enter the
Promised Land and see the sites of familiar Bible stories is like traveling back in time. Pilgrim Tours provides the
pilgrim with the opportunity to journey back to the time of Abraham, Elijah, Jesus and many other sacred luminaries of
Biblical history. The most notable places on the tour are: (1) Caesarea, the famous port city; (2) Mount Carmel, where
the prophet Elijah demonstrated the preeminence of his God; (3) Megiddo, where archaeologists have unearthed twenty
levels of civilizations; (4) Tel Dan, a nature reserve and the ancient site of a cultic high place; (5) Banias
(Caesarea Philippi), the site of a Hellenic Temple of Pan; (6) Capernaum, known as the town of Jesus; (7) the Sea of
Galilee, where a song-filled cruise on the waters that Jesus walked on brings joy and peace to the pilgrim's soul. The
best guide in the world, Marian Gavish, brings the history, culture, and religions of Israel into a comprehensive and
understandable format with her instructive talks and discussions as we journey through: (8) Beit Shean, a Decapolis
city at the juncture of the Jezreel and Jordan valleys; (9) Masada, where the Jewish Zealots made their last stand
against the Romans; (10) Qumran, site of the famous Dead Sea Scrolls; (11) Bethany Beyond Jordan, the place of the
original baptism; (12) Jerusalem, from the Mount of Olives to the Via Dolorosa; (13) the Temple Mount; (14) museums the Israel Museum and Yad HaShem. Many more places and experiences highlight a once in a lifetime pilgrimage that is
thoroughly covered in this book.
The Holy Land in History and Thought Moše Šārôn 1988
Guide to America-Holy Land Studies, 1620-1948: Resource material in British, Israeli, and Turkish repositories Mira
Levine 1982
America and the Holy Land Moshe Davis 1995 The continuing relationship between America and the Holy Land has
implications for American and Jewish history which extend beyond the historical narrative and interpretation. The
devotion of Americans of all faiths to the Holy Land extends into the spiritual realm, and the Holy Land, in turn,
penetrates American homes, patterns of faith, and education. In this book Davis illuminates the interconnection of
Americans and the Holy Land in historical perspective, and delineates unique elements inherent in this relationship:
the role of Zion in American spiritual history, in the Christian faith, in Jewish tradition and communal life, and the
impress of Biblical place names on the map of America as well as American settlements and institutions in the State of
Israel. The book concludes with an annotated select bibliography of primary sources on America and the Holy Land.
Zionism and the Quest for Justice in the Holy Land Donald E. Wagner 2014-07-01 A critical examination of political
Zionism, a topic often considered taboo in the West, is long overdue. Moreover, the discussion of Christian Zionism is
usually confined to Evangelical and fundamentalist settings. The present volume will break the silence currently
reigning in many religious, political, and academic circles and, in so doing, will provoke and inspire a new,
challenging conversation on theological and ethical issues arising from various aspects of Zionism--a conversation that
is vital to the quest for a just peace in Israel and Palestine. The eight authors offer a rich diversity of religious
faith, academic research, and practical experience, as they represent all three Abrahamic faiths and five different
Christian traditions. Among the many themes that run through Zionism and the Quest for Justice in the Holy Land is the
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contrast between exclusivist narratives, both biblical and political, and the more inclusive narratives of the
prophetic Scriptures, which provide the theological foundation and the moral imperative for human liberation. Readers
will be drawn into a compelling, readable, and stimulating series of essays that tackle many of the complex issues that
still confound clergy, politicians, diplomats, and academic experts.
A History of Israel and the Holy Land Michael Avi-Yonah 2001-01-01 In its entirety the story told here spans all of
recorded history. It is a story of momentous events and mighty nations, of the birth of great religions and of foreign
conquests, of longing and renewal. The scholars who have produced this work have woven an engrossing, continuous
narrative out of the historical materials, presenting a rich array of peoples and cultures, from the ancient Hebrews
and their neighbors down to the time of Jesus and the Roman wars and then on through the Arab and Crusader conquests,
the Mameluk domination, the long period of Turkish rule, British Mandate, and the rebirth of Israel. An integral part
of the story is the magnificent selection of photographs illustrating the land, its sites, its ruins, and its
treasures. This expanded millennium edition of A History of Israel and the Holy Land takes the story into the twentyfirst century with a new and comprehensive survey of the State of Israel from its establishment to the present day. The
new material includes a review of political, economic, and social developments in Israel and summaries of the country's
wars and the peace process.>
Homelands and Diasporas Andreh Le?i 2005 This collection focuses fresh attention on the relationships between
"homeland" and "diaspora" communities in today's world. Based on in-depth anthropological studies by leading scholars
in the field, the book highlights the changing character of homeland-diaspora ties. Homelands and Diasporas offers new
understandings of the issues that these communities face and explores the roots of their fascinating, yet sometimes
paradoxical, interactions. The book provides a keen look at how "homeland" and "diaspora" appear in the lives of both
Israeli Jews and Israeli Palestinians and also explores how these issues influence Pakistanis who make their home in
England, Armenians in Cyprus and England, Cambodians in France, and African-Americans in Israel. The critical views
advanced in this collection should lead to a reorientation in diaspora studies and to a better understanding of the
often contradictory changes in the relationships between people whose lives are led both "at home and away."
The Israel Museum, Jerusalem Martin Weyl 1995 This book provides a guide to the extensive and varied collections of the
Israel Museum in Jerusalem. Housing a world-acclaimed collection of biblical archaeology - of which the highlight is
the famous Dead Sea Scrolls, exhibited in the Shrine of the Book - the Museum is also home to fine works of art from
all over the world. These include Old Master paintings, Impressionist, Israeli and contemporary art, holdings in
photography, design and ethnic arts, and an impressive sculpture garden displaying, among others, works by Rodin, Henry
Moore, David Smith and James Turrell. The world's most comprehensive collections of Judaica and Jewish Ethnography
bring to life 2000 years of the communities of the Diaspora through the display of religious and ritual artifacts,
clothing, jewellery and objects of everyday life. The vast archaeological collection records the cultures of the Holy
Land and neighboring countries - their art, religion, funerary rites, trade and industry - from prehistoric times until
the advent of the Muslim era. Divided into four chapters covering Archaeology, Art, Judaica and Ethnography, and the
innovative Ruth Youth Wing, with its interactive approach aimed at encouraging younger visitors, the book provides a
fascinating tour of this unique and beautiful Museum.
The Historical Geography of the Holy Land George Adam Smith 1896
Holy Land Collection Ricky King 2015-05-08 *** Bonus: Free downloads of all new releases as well as reports related to
this eBook Absolutely FREE. Click "Look Inside" above to subscribe *** Check out what others are saying... In telling
this story I am not interested in taking any side. I just want to tell the story of how one small nation and a small
group of people have had the tenacity and courage to defy the odds and preserve an ancient culture that has become the
epicenter of not just conflict but religion, philosophy and human society as a whole. The history of Israel is not
infinite, and Jews and Judaism did not begin as the nation of Israel. Many forget the fact that Judaism predates any
known reference of a Jewish nation state. After 3000 odd years, Israel is now such an integral part of the Jewish
identity, it is understandably hard to imagine a time before its founding. As we look to the very foundation of the
first state of Israel we can look no further than the first King of Israel. Yes, what is it a nation wants after they
have become a homogenized group? They want a King to lead them off course! And as is mentioned in Samuel, the people of
Israel cried out to God to give them a King. And what they received was Saul the first King of Israel. This book
provides credible information about Jerusalem and its future prophecy. This line of thought would persist through the
years in many different forms, eventually leading to a replacement ideology that left Jerusalem out of future prophecy
altogether. "The World is God's Footstool." And even as millions pray for peace from among Judaism, Christianity and
Islam, no matter what happens in the future, Jerusalem has been, and will remain, the center of the world and the
center of God's plan for humanity. WHO is this Book for? Foreign students who wish to understand Israel, then and now.
Biblical scholars who want to study the history of Israel. Historians and students who wish to understand biblically
the history of Israel and the impact of its prophecies to the world. Bible scholars who are interested to study
Jerusalem and Words of God. Historians who are studying Rome and Jerusalem and are looking for an answer to the City of
God. REASONS to Buy this Book: It defines Israel in a manner we hadn't understand before. This book will help us
understand Israel as a nation of God and as a nation of the world. We will understand why this nation had been the
Apple of God's Eye. This book will help us understand the conflicts Israel had as a nation, then and now. And at the
end of time, the prophecy of God in relation to the faith of Israel, we will understand. This book will open our eyes
to the prophesied City of God. This book provides information about Jerusalem: The Praise of the Earth! History of
Jerusalem from the Old Testament to the New Testament as declared in the Bible. Jerusalem, city of God. Is this the
true city of God that He will save? Find out here as we study. Want to Know More? Just Scroll to the Top of the Page
and Select the BUY button You do NOT need a Kindle device to read this eBook. Read from Mac, iPhone, iPad, iPod touch,
Android, BlackBerry, Windows phones, smartphones, and tablets. Also, read from Amazon Kindle, Kindle Cloud Reader, and
Kindle applications for PC. Tags: Israel, Israel Kindle, Israel Flag, Israel History, Biblical Hebrew, Biblical, New
Jerusalem, Jesus, Judaism, City of God, Jerusalem Setback, Jesus of Nazareth, Jews gods and history
Israel Gil Zohar 2015-11-01 For billions of Jews, Christians and Muslims, Israel is the Holy Land. So too for millions
more you may not know of - Samaritans, Druze and Baha'i.Israel is the place where much of the Hebrew Bible, the New
Testament and even part of the Quran (Islam's scriptures) took place and were written down. As well, Israel is where
good ole time religion intersects with New Age spirituality.Israel: Holy Land to Many is an introduction to the
narratives of the different faiths which view this sliver of a country is sacred ground. It is the hope of the author,
that the reader will be inspired by this book - and that one day they will come to explore tiny Israel - the bridge
between Heaven and Earth.
Two Thousand Years of Blood and Hope Levi Zelkind 2021-01-02 This is a book about the Land of Israel, a tiny country
that is hard even to find on a world map. Despite its size, this land has always been a focal point in world history
and has attracted innumerable battles in the quest for global dominance. The present population of this country traces
its origins from about 1800 BCE when a nomad called Abram moved here from present-day Iraq and made an eternal alliance
with the Lord. His name was changed to Abraham, and the Lord promised him that his descendants would inherit this land
forever and that they would change the course of history.This is how the Biblical history of Israel started. The area
was called Canaan by its original inhabitants, who were almost identical to Abraham in their language and general
culture but, unlike him, had remained polytheist. Abraham's sons, Isaak and Ishmael, and his twin grandsons, Jacob and
Esau, are believed to be the forefathers of the two local peoples - the Jews and the Arabs. Four hundred years after
Abraham, his descendants, who were already called Bnei Israel ("Sons of Israel", after the name Israel that had been
given to Jacob), returned to this land from their Egyptian exile. They recaptured it from the heathen Canaanites and
called their new home Eretz Israel ("the Land of Israel"). Over the course of the next 3,800 years, the country's name
changed again several times. It was called Judea, Palestine, Outremer, the Holy Land, the Promised Land, and finally,
the State of Israel and the Palestinian Authority. But its population, the descendants of Abraham, has always stayed
more or less the same: the Jews and the Arabs.The issue is that this country - its geographical borders, its ethnicity,
its religions, and even its enemies - has stayed largely the same for thousands of years. All of this creates a unique
situation in which the history of the Holy Land endlessly repeats itself in a series of complex, overlapping circles.
It is like a labyrinth, where you always come to the same wrong places until you find the proper path to the exit. For
those who believe in the Lord, whether they call him Jesus, Allah, or simply God, the exit is marked with the sign of
the Last Days or Armageddon. For non-believers, each new layer of history serves as the basis for the next spiral of
repetition. Whose attitude is correct is not for us to decide. In either case, these recurring changes create a very
strange and highly troubling picture.In this book, I present that picture through the prism of the region's military
conflicts over the last 2,000 years. I've chosen to concentrate on such clashes because each of them has brought about
a major turn in local history. By examining the accounts of these military conflicts, it is easier to understand the
overall historical path of the country. New paths in the labyrinth of history will continue to be forged until an exit
is found... or not. Who knows, maybe a real answer does exist to that eternal question from the old Arab about why
everybody always fights for this place.
Finding Jesus in Israel Buck Storm 2018-05-01 Finding Jesus in Israel a book for travel veterans, people with
wanderlust, or readers who just love a good story. We are all shaped and transformed by the oceans we sail, the
deserts, mountains, and valleys we wander, and the people we meet along the way. And as any traveler worth his salt
knows, the real trip happens within. Sunday school stories are no longer just stories -- Israel is a tangible place
populated with living souls. Author and travel veteran, Buck Storm takes an unvarnished look at the Holy Land with an
off-the-bus peek into the people and places that make Israel such an amazing destination. Part travel journal but
mostly spiritual guide, Finding Jesus in Israel takes you across the world, to lands where Abraham settled, through the
very streets Jesus walked, and to the shore of waters that Paul sailed. Are you ready?
The One Year Holy Land Moments Devotional Yechiel Eckstein 2013-08-16 This year, learn to see Scripture in a whole new
way as you embark on a deeper understanding of its history—and your faith’s deep roots in the land, events, people, and
faith of Israel. The One Year Holy Land Moments Devotional contains 52 weeks of reflections from both a Jewish rabbi
and a Christian theologian, demonstrating the timeless and universal themes in both the Hebrew Bible (Old Testament)
and New Testament. Each day offers a fascinating glimpse into the Jewish faith, history, and perspective, while
exploring the Christian interpretation of beloved biblical verses, places, people, and events. Spend a reflective
moment each day contemplating the history of God’s work in the world, celebrating his word and love for you.
Stereographs--World Views, Africa and the Middle East 2021 A collection of stereographs captured at historical sites in
Egypt and Israel.
Fodor's Exploring Israel Andrew Sanger 1996 This in-depth tour guide of Israel takes travelers to Jerusalem, Tel Aviv,
Jaffa, and beyond to this ancient, holy land's beautiful beaches, antiquities, historic sites, spas, desert hikes,
restaurants, hotels, and stores. Features more than 350 full-color photographs, maps, and illustrations.
Pope Benedict XVI in the Holy Land Pope Benedict XVI 2011-01-01 This book chronicles the historic May 2009 papal visit
to the Holy Land by following the itinerary and providing a complete collection of Pope Benedict XVI's addresses,
reflections, and speeches given at religious sites and various locations, including Yad Vashem and the Western Wall,
and meetings with religious leaders and political officials. These are the pope's own words as a pilgrim on a journey
of faith and as the leader of the Catholic Church. As another volume in the Stimulus Books series, which is designed to
promote and foster mutual understanding between Jews and Christians, this collection of the pope's words is
complemented by the concluding reflections from two prominent scholars and participants in the Jewish-Christian
dialogue from the Tantur Ecumenical Institute, Rev. Michael McGarry, CSP, and Dr. Deborah Weissman, both of whom
witnessed firsthand the local responses to the papal visit.
Christian Tourism to the Holy Land Noga Collins-Kreiner 2017-05-15 The historic phenomenon of pilgrimage is
experiencing a resurgence around the world. A journey resulting from religious causes, it not only provides a spiritual
experience, but also one of new environments, cultures and peoples, and is often undertaken as a guided tour. Yet
pilgrimage as a mode of tourism has been little investigated. This book adds considerably to our knowledge by focusing
on one specific pilgrimage voyage - that to the Holy Land during times of security crisis there. In doing so, it
examines this tourism journey in relation to constraints and high levels of risk experienced by the pilgrims. It
explores both the behavioural aspects of undertaking pilgrimage to such an insecure situation and the impacts of such
crisis on the host tourism infrastructure and industry. It therefore not only provides insights into pilgrimage as
tourism - and into this particular country's experience - but also offers an integrative approach to tourism crisis
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Israel and the Holy Land: “the Promised Land.” In which an attempt is made to show that the Old and New Testaments
accord in their testimony to Christ and His Celestial Kingdom, etc 1846
The Vatican and Zionism Sergio I. Minerbi 1990 It seems odd that today, as the nations of Eastern Europe restore
diplomatic ties to Israel, the Vatican still refuses to have normal relations with it. But, as Sergio Minerbi writes in
this fascinating account, the Papacy has been consistently hostile to Zionism since before the First World War. Drawing
on many unpublished documents from diplomatic archives, Minerbi brings to light the little-known role of the Vatican in
relation both to the Great Powers and the Zionists in the early years of the twentieth century. Engaged in a complex
balancing act involving the Ottoman rulers of Palestine, rival Christian churches (both Eastern Orthodox and
Protestant), and the conflicting claims of Catholic countries with regard to the Protectorate over the Holy Places, the
Vatican looked with dismay on the possibility of a Protestant British mandate--especially after the 1917 Balfour
Declaration, which declared Whitehall's sympathy with Zionist aspirations. To the Vatican, a British mandate was
disturbing, but a Jewish state was anathema. Vatican opposition to the formation of a Jewish homeland stemmed largely
from traditional Christian anti-Semitism, which in modern times took the form of an equation of Zionism with
Bolshevism, and ancient theological doctrines regarding Judaism. In 1904, the Zionist leader Theodor Herzl obtained an
audience with Pope Pius X in the hope of persuading the pontiff to support the establishment of a Jewish homeland in
Palestine. Herzl's hopes were dashed: the Pope's response to his requests was Non possumus--We cannot. In 1917 Pius X's
successor, Pope Benedict XV, received a later Zionist leader, Nahum Sokolow, with more courtesy, but displayed an
equally sturdy refusal to support a Jewish state. The Zionists, who had pronounced themselves ready to respect the
sanctity of the Holy Places, mistakenly believed that the Vatican would be satisfied with control over individual
sites, rather than territory. The Vatican's bid for control over the territory encompassing the Holy Places ultimately
failed. The international commission on the Holy Places it had hoped for was never formed, and it was not invited to
attend the 1920 Sanremo conference, which decided the fate of Palestine. The Vatican, acting on the same fundamental
policy, still refuses to establish diplomatic relations with the state of Israel. Intensively researched and
trenchantly argued, The Vatican and Zionism sheds important new light on a critical but neglected episode in the
history of Zionism and the Roman Catholic Church.
Holy Land in Maps Muzeon Yiśraʾel 2001 The history of the mapping of the Holy Land epitomizes the history of
cartography itself. Situated at the crossroads of Africa, Asia, and Europe, the Holy Land has been the focus of intense
interest for countless generations; under its various names - Canaan, The Promised Land, Palestine, or Terra Sancta it evinces the longest unbroken sequence of mapping in the world. Two principal cartographic traditions dominate this
fascinating history: the religious one, based primarily on the Bible and its exegeses; and the classical tradition,
represented by Ptolemy, which laid the foundations of modern cartography. The present volume brings together for the
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first time a historical panorama of these maps: from a 6th-century mosaic from Jordan; through early Hebrew, Christian,
and Islamic maps; to maps of the recent past. We see the 13th-century Hereford World Map, with Jerusalem at its center,
and the 14th-century Catalan Atlas, drawn on vellum. Anonymous Czech and Italian maps of the 16th century are followed
by German, Netherlandish, British, and French maps from the Age of Enlightenment. We arrive ultimately at cartographic
representations of the 19th and 20th centuries, culminating in the advent of high-tech satellite imaging. These graphic
representations manifest the geographical and political changes that have marked this region over the centuries,
suggesting at one time physical realities, and at another the persistence of imagination in its creative shaping of the
world. Evidenced throughout, Holy Land in Maps is a testament to the painstaking craftsmanship and often delicate
beauty that is a hallmark of the mapmaker's discipline at its best.
The Oxford Illustrated History of the Holy Land Robert G. Hoyland 2018-09-06 The Oxford Illustrated History of the Holy
Land covers the 3,000 years which saw the rise of Judaism, Christianity, and Islam—and relates the familiar stories of
the sacred texts with the fruits of modern scholarship. Beginning with the origins of the people who became the Israel
of the Bible, it follows the course of the ensuing millennia down to the time when the Ottoman Empire succumbed to
British and French rule at the end of the First World War. Parts of the story, especially as known from the Bible, will
be widely familiar. Less familiar are the ways in which modern research, both from archaeology and from other ancient
sources, sometimes modify this story historically. Better understanding, however, enables us to appreciate crucial
chapters in the story of the Holy Land, such as how and why Judaism developed in the way that it did from the earlier
sovereign states of Israel and Judah and the historical circumstances in which Christianity emerged from its Jewish
cradle. Later parts of the story are vital not only for the history of Islam and its relationships with the two older
religions, but also for the development of pilgrimage and religious tourism, as well as the notions of sacred space and
of holy books with which we are still familiar today. From the time of Napoleon on, European powers came increasingly
to develop both cultural and political interest in the region, culminating in the British and French conquests which
carved out the modern states of the Middle East. Sensitive to the concerns of those for whom the sacred books of
Judaism, Christianity, and Islam are of paramount religious authority, the authors all try sympathetically to show how
historical information from other sources, as well as scholarly study of the texts themselves, enriches our
understanding of the history of the region and its prominent position in the world's cultural and intellectual history.
With Eyes Toward Zion--III International Center for University Teaching of Jewish Civilization. Workshop 1991 This book
breaks new ground in Holy Land Studies by presenting a comparative analysis of the influence and effects of the Holy
Land idea in various Western societies. The contributors examine 19th and 20th century records of American, British,
French, Canadian, and Iberoamerican involvement in the Holy Land in an effort to illuminate both parallelisms and
unique elements in each society's perception of the Holy Land. In addition to analyzing what the Holy Land has meant as
a religious symbol to the various groups, the book also looks at issues of diplomatic policy toward the Holy Land,
Christian devotion, Jewish attachment, and cultural manifestations of the Holy Land idea.
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